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++» I shall now turn to the chemical weapons convention. At the outset,

I wish to pay tribute to the efforts of the former Chairman of the

Ad hoc Committee on Chemical Weapons, Ambassador Pierre Morel of France, and
the five chairmen of the working groups, for their tireless efforts and their
dedication to expediting the preparation of the draft convention. I also
welcome the new Chairman, Ambassador Hyltenius of Sweden, and wish him success
in his task.

Since I last addressed the subject of chemical weapons in plenary in
August 1989, many events have taken place, including the Canberra
Government-Industry Conference against Chemical Weapons, the United States-USSR
memorandum of understanding in Wyoming, the Ninth Conference of Heads of State
or Government of Non-Aligned Countries, the forty-fourth session of the
General Assembly of the United Nations and the Soviet-American joint statement
of 10 February 1990. Yet a breakthrough towards a comprehensive convention on
the prohibition of chemical weapons seems at present to be still beyond our
reach. We recognize that a considerable degree of progress has been achieved.
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